
    Edward J. Norris  
    Commander in Chief  

   Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War  
  

    91 Kelly Drive  
    Lancaster, MA 01523  
      CinC@SUVCW.org  

  
General Order #38 
Series 2019-2020 
2 September 2020 

 
1. The Remembrance Day events (SVR Breakfast, Albert Woolson Monument Ceremony, 

Parade, and Original Civil War Ball) sponsored by the Sons of Veterans Reserve and 
Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War, scheduled for November 21, have been 
cancelled.  
 

2. Any payments to the SVR will be refunded, please be patient while they process the 
refunds. 
 

3. If you booked a hotel for Remembrance Day, you may want to contact the hotel and 
cancel your reservation. Caveat - We do not know the status of other non-SVR events 
held that weekend. 
 

4. We hope to see our Brothers and Sisters at the next Remembrance Day held on 
November 20, 2021. 
 

Ordered this 2nd Day of September, 2020.  

  
Edward J. Norris  
Commander-in-Chief   
Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War  
 
Attested:  
Jonathan C. Davis, PDC  
National Secretary  
Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War  


